
SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 

NORTHEAST WASHINGTON COUNTIES (NEWC) 

 

The Ferry County Commissioners will meet at 10:00 a.m., Friday, 

April 8, 2022, at the Stevens County Commissioners’ Office located 

at 230 E. Birch, Colville, WA for the Northeast Washington Counties 

meeting. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss topics in common 

with Pend Oreille, Stevens, and Okanogan counties. 

 

Meeting is available via WebEx: 

Public Access Information via WebEx: 
Meeting #: 2492 987 6458 Password: 1234 
 
Meeting link:  
https://stevensco.webex.com/stevensco/j.php?MTID=m7353eb058dcf8880d7b6df9ab0efd1b6 
 
Join by video system:  
Dial 24929876458@stevensco.webex.com 
You can also dial 173.243.2.68 and enter your meeting#  
 
Join by phone:  
Local Calls: 509-684-7555  
Access code: 2492 987 6458 
+1-206-207-1700 United States Toll (Seattle)  
+1-503-388-9555 United States Toll (Portland) 

 

 

For more information about the meeting or meeting location 

accessibility, please call the Stevens County Commissioners’ Office 

(509) 684-3751. 

 

Jonnie R. Brown, Clerk of the Board 
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